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2010 Parent & Family Spring Event  
 

Population for survey: Parents/Family Members of current students who attended the Parent & 

Family Spring Event, February 27-28, 2010 

Response rate: 5 responded of 13 families e-mailed  

Summary of Key Findings:  

Participants were generally well satisfied with all aspects of the weekend, including the variety of events 

offered, ease of registration, and meeting other attendees. The most common ways attendees found 

out about the event were through the Parent & Family Newsletter, a direct email from Parent 

Resources, and through attendance at previous parent and family events.  

Actions Taken:  

Events and methods that were successful will be repeated and suggestions, such as making attendees 

aware of other university events taking place that weekend, will be incorporated into future parent and 

family events. 
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